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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I missed being able to make it to the WV ARRL State Convention yesterday, I

ended up with another local activity.  I hope they had a good turn out.

I'm starting to get the paperwork and a covered dish ready for the WCEC (Wood

County Emergency Communications) group annual picnic and business meeting.  WCEC

is planning to hold a one day Technician Class radio class for a prepper group.

The class will be held on September 3rd at the Parkersburg Health Department.

The Amateurs in Wood County are also going to be providing the communications

for the Chic-Fil-A High School Cross County foot race that will be held on

September 10th at the Wood County 4-H Camp Grounds, that's same location as the

Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest.  The Hamfest will be held on October 8th.

On September 17th there will be a tailgate/swapmeet at the parking lot of the

Levitt's Funeral Home in Belpre, Ohio.  There is no entree fee, and food and

drink will be available.  Last year was the first year for the swapmeet.  They

hope it will be bigger this year.  The local Amateurs are planning to have a

Show-N-Tell of the Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed

MultiMedia) project.

WCEC will be operating their BINGO games at the Volcano Days event that will be

held at Mountwood Park on September 23rd, 24th, and 25th.  The PARK (Parkersburg

Amateur Radio Klub) will be operating a Special Event Station at the event.  The

SES will operate from about 8:00 am to about 5:00 pm on Saturday, September

24th.  Mountwood Park is located on Rt 50 about 15 miles east of Parkersburg.

There were only 30 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  The lower

count this week may have been because some of the DAREN operators were attending

the WV ARRL State Convention.  I do want to welcome Tim Davis, KC8TYK, back to

the net this week.  Tim has been missing from the net since June 16, 2018.  Tim

is also trying to get the Barbour County NODE/PBBS of BARBWV/PHILWV back into

operation.  It's been down for several months.
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